
  
 
 
 
 
 

The Jordans – Serving in Sicily 
January 2008 Update 

 
  
Dear Friends, 
  
Greetings to you all this brand new year of 2008. Many people try to come up with new ideas on how to reach the lost, but Jesus told 
his disciples to go into ALL the world and preach the Gospel.  He also said, Let your light so shine before men, which reminded me 
about a story of a  blind man who lit a lantern on the dark nights and went out into the streets of his town.  Someone, who knew that he 
was blind, asked him why he did that.  He responded that he knew the way by memory, but that he wanted others to see the way 
clearly.  Let us do our part to light the way for those who are walking in darkness. 
  
I challenged the Church for the month of January to invite their friends and lets see what the Lord will do to increase the attendance.  
Well, Praise the Lord, last Sunday we had in attendance 30 of which one new family of 4 was in attendance.  For the month of 
February  we are challenging the people to invite family and friends.  We also began a weekly Ladies Meeting, which is going well, as 
well as a bi-weekly Youth Meeting.  Everyone is picking up on the excitement and doing their part.  This year we would like to see the 
attendance double. 
  
The sick folk that we asked you last month to pray for are doing much better and we thank you so much for your prayers for them. 
1.     Sister Angela Apollo got the cast removed from her foot and she was back in church Sunday night with a smile on her face.  
2.    Brother Giuseppe Arcidiacono is out of the hospital.  He is now able to walk some and even able to drive, but so far the doctors 
will not let him return to work yet.  The virus the he had paralyzed his chest and back as well as the upper parts of his legs.  Please 
continue to keep him before the Throne of Grace. 
3.    Gino Signorello is still in the hospital even though the infection is gone from his intestines.  He has been able to start back eating 
some solid food, but in small amounts.  We are praying that he will able to come home soon. 
  
Please continue to pray for Brother Galioto’s trailer to sale there in the States.  It is a 2007 Keystone Cougar  2 slide-outs with the 
Polar package.  If you are interested or know of anyone that might be interested, you can contact him by phone in Sicily at 011 39 
0923-172965 or by email  salgalioto@tiscali.it  
  
As always we are deeply grateful to you for the cards and gifts that you sent us for Christmas.  We ask that you please continue to 
remember us in your daily prayers. 
  
Until our next update from Sicily, many God richly bless each of you. 
  
In Christ, 
  
The Jordans 
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